國 Cal Ander A new calendar show debuted on public access channel 12 this week, star

ino Calvin "But you can call me Cal" Ander (pictured).

Cal and his after ego. Farmington resident Brian Golden, invite churches, civi and other organizations, to contact them with meeting notices, which will be fea-tured on the monthly show. Call (248) 478-7098.

EN Scrapbooking The Farmington Area Jaycees will be hosting an "Intro to Scrapbooking" event 1-4 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 22, in the

basement of the Farmington

Community Library.

A scrapbooking consultant will be on hand to show the

basics on low or arriage your photo memories in a unique and fun manner for all to enjoy. Cost is SIO per per-son and bring about IO pho-tos so that you can go home with a complete page - or just come and listen! Experienced scrappers are welcome.

Senior Division Volunteer Luncheon to be held on April 10 at the Costick Activities Center, 28600 II Mile. Farmington Hills. For Infor-mation, call (248) 473-1830 or (248) 473-1821. The Gold Award will be pre-sented to the individual age 50 or older who is an active volunteer providing community

Source to the natural alge SO or older who is an active volunteer providing community service. The Serior Division Award will be presented to the individual age 50 or older who is an active volunteer in Serior Division Programs. Over the past 10 years in Grandividuals aged 75 and older who remain active in community service have been honored with the annual Diamond Award. Due to the tremendous efforts of so many senior adults in the community, the awards were expanded this year to reflect their contributions and the community.

tions and the community's appreciation for their elforts. To nominate a senior, write a statement with the person's

name, age, phone number and a short description of the

nominee's community service Mail pominations to Farmington Area Commission

on Aging, c/o Mary DiManno, Costick Center, 28600 ft Mile,

Farmington Hills, MI 48336 or fai Ulem to (248) 473-1800.

received by the commission

₩ Hominations The Farmington Area
Commission on Aging will be
presenting awards along
with the 2003 Diamond
Award during the Annual
Senior Division Volunteer

basics on how to arrange

Mac & cheese! Twelvo Mile Road New twist on old favorite.

Lottery held for 'Schools of Choice'

Two mothers who applied for the In-dis-trict Schools of Choice plan did so to keep their children together with their friends. Their families are from Harrison

High's attendance area, but applied for enrollment at North Farmington. In this instance, the families – who live two doors sway from each other – experienced different outcomes at a secondary level lottery held Feb. 7 at the Farmington Training Center. When the district

receives more than 15 requests for a school, names are selected at random. "I know some people call it 'Schools of Chance," said Assistant Superintendent "I know some people during the Chance," said Assistant Superintendent Jan Colliton.

Without looking at the name strips, Colliton reached behind her and pulled

the strips, read the names and then handed them to her assistants Kay Clark and Helen Hill. They recorded the names and numbers.

Doreen Frederick was on hand to hear

Consent

angers

judgement

neighbors

PLEASE SEE LOYTERY, AS

This building is one of two under construction at the corner of 14 Mile and Farmington Roads, the result of a consent judgment in a lawsuit filed against the City of Farmington Hills. Neighbors say the buildings are too close to the roadway.

Jeff Kowalsky thinks they

Jeff Kowaisky thinks they look ridiculous.
Phil Neuman says he and his neighbors are outraged.
They're huge monstrosities that are less than 16 feet from the street. Neuman said.
Both men are talking about two office buildings, constructed opposite each other on the south corne.
of 14 Mile and Farmington Road. Neuman, a Farmington Hills resident, told the city council about

MEASE SEE BUILDINGS, A7

Students talk about different kind of diversity

BY SUE BUCK STAFF WRITER

Although most Farmington students who a tended a recent diversity conference know oth-ers who are gay or lesbian, they have varying comfort levels with

have varying comfort levels with the topic.
And while diversity as a broad subject has been addressed in schools, homosexually with all its perceptions, myths and half-truths hash then discussed much.
Friday during Farmington Schools annual Student Diversity Day, students from Farmington, Harrison, North Farmington, Farmington Alternative and Mercy ligh schools discussed the subject during a session on sexual ject during a session on sexual orientation. The event was held at the Farmington Training

at the Farmington Fraining Center. While students appreciated the event, some would like to somehow broaden its scope. "The same presentations keep being shown to the same kids," said Ellen Schneider, a

MEASE SEE DIVERSITY, A5

Colony Park residents want school to pay

Residents in the Colony Park West sub-division in Farmington Hills know they need their roads redone. But some residents say an elementary school in the subdivision should fork over

more to help pay for the project, claiming the school has caused increased wear and tear on the roads.

City officials held a public hearing for a mad rehabilitation project for Colony Park West subdivisions No. 1 and 2, located south of 13 Mile and west of Farmington Road Feb. 10.

Of the 171 homeowners in the subdivi-

sion, 54 percent signed a petition to start the process for a special assessment for road rehabilitation. The city has agreed to pay up to 20 per-cent of the estimated 5447,700 cost. Resident Gloria Gaines who lives on a

MEASE SEE ROADS. A6

French students enjoy local visit

BY SUE BUCK

Pablo Leger knew he wanted spaghetti when he went to Ginopolis Restaurant and steak at Applebee's Restaurant. But the French foreign exchange student couldn't understand why everyone kept asking him if he wanted a carryout box, a doggie bag.

The had no idea what we were talking about, said Diane Phillips of Farmington Hills, whose family is hosting him. Few French restaurants offer doggie bags, explained chaperone and teacher Isabelle Savy and her neighbor, Amel Dibs, both from Marseilles.

'I think it's great, Savy said.

Leger, 12, is one of about 20 students in the Back to Back French Program who will stay two weeks in Farmington Hills. They return to France Feb. 22.

Local students and host families welcomed the group at their school following their flight Feb. 7. Dunckel students will, in turn, also visit France this school year.

"We were jumping up and down, holding Welcome signs, Kelli Philips said.



Though neither is very fluent in the other's language, the middle school students fig-PLEASE SEE STUDENTS, A7 ure out how to get along. Host Jackie Duchene and Elienne Fenetrier share a laugh.

OFFICE POSITION I'ull or Part time, for a reliable, conscientious individual.... 1-800-579-SELL

CONTACT US

HomeTown

Apartments Apartments
Automotive
Classified
Classified Index
Crossword
Jobs

INDEX Movies New Homes Service Guide Sports Travel

LOOKING AHEAD

Ice princesses In Thursday's A&E section: Disney's leading ladies dazzle audiences in a spectacular ice





ROCHESTER COURT at 6:00 P.M. & 8:00 P.M.